
4 March 2022 
  
Dear Councilors, 
  
The Uniform Domain Name Dispute Resolution Policy (UDRP) Policy Status Report (PSR) has been 
published for Public Comment. Please find the details here: https://www.icann.org/en/public-
comment/proceeding/policy-status-report-uniform-domain-name-dispute-resolution-policy-udrp-03-03-
2022   
 
Note the public comment proceeding will be extended by 7 days due to its overlap with ICANN73 and 
will close at 23:59 UTC on 19 April 2022. 
  
ICANN Org looks forward to receiving input from the GNSO and community on the data and analysis 
included in the report via Public Comment. 
  
Once public comments have been received, ICANN Org will update the Policy Status Report to include 
relevant information. The updated report will then be returned to the GNSO Council for its 
consideration. 
  
ICANN Org encourages the Council to spread the word about this Public Comment opportunity and to 
share the report with your stakeholder groups and the constituencies.  
  
Please let us know if you have questions or need additional information. We thank the GNSO Council, 
the GNSO and broader community in advance for reviewing and providing input on the UDRP Policy 
Status Report. 
  
Sincerely,  
  
ICANN Org Global Domains & Strategy team 
 


